From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0159
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 4:20:06 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 8:05 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| NG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Lee Erdm

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To those who make the decisions:

I understand you have been asked not to consider the reality of climate change when assessing Enbridge's
application for a new pipeline from Pennsylvania to Hamilton that will deliver fracked gas to natural gas burning
energy plants in Canada. Do not allow the oil and gas industry which is on it's last legs to control any of our
Canadian rights towards a clean and safe environment. This is at it's heart antithetical towards Canadian promises on
a global stage, as well as the rights and responsibilities that the governance has towards protection of the safety and

health of it's citizens.

Whomever continues to create energy in Canada (AB, SASK, NWT etc) with unethical fossil fuel combustion
methods must be discouraged in every way possible. Please refocus toward incentives that will decrease fossil fuel

use, both in homes and on the road and in construction.
Let's do this!

Respectfully,

Lee Erdman

Fomery from

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Susi.Ahlborn@oeb.ca
mailto:Mona.Habashy@oeb.ca



